
From: randjvile   
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 9:51 AM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: New Premises Licence Application - Awberry Farm Barn - 22873 

 

 
Attn: Licensing Department, 

 
Sirs, 

 
We are both local Beenham residents and would like to register our support of the 
New Premises Licence Application, reference Awberry Farm Barn - 22873 in our 

village Beenham.  
 

We believe Awberry Farm will operate in a manner that will promote the four 
licensing objectives.  
 

One of the key points to note are the comprehensive sound mitigation proposals (the 
sound proofing of the barn), the tight operating procedures and the number of events 

permitted i.e 28 per year. We believe that all of these elements will mitigate any 
concerns the council will have regarding Public Nuisance and Public Safety.  
 

Regards 
 

Jeff Vile & Rosemary Brown 
(redacted) 
Beenham 

Berkshire 
RG7 5 

 


